
In March 2019, we provided a grant to teacher Sara Naatz at Toki Middle School in Madison. On June 12, 
2019, she sent us this thank you note and photos of the Memory Project portraits that were painted by 
her students. 

I wanted to thank you for your generous grant that allowed Toki to purchase paint and fund the 
Memory Project. I wanted to send you some photos of the beautiful portraits my students created. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.memoryproject.org/

